Statement by Uzbekistan within the 4th UPR of Philippines 
at the 41st Session of the Universal Periodic Review Working Group
(Geneva, 14 November 2022)
Mr. President,

Uzbekistan welcomes delegation of Philippines and thank for submitting the National report at the 4th cycle of UPR.
We commend the Government of Philippines for its strong efforts and progress in protecting and promoting human rights through various measures outlined in the National Report.

We also note with appreciation the adoption of the Law aimed at promotion and protection of the rights and welfare of migrant workers.
In the spirit of constructive cooperation, Uzbekistan recommends the following to Philippines:

1) Continue efforts for effectively implementing the national laws and policy measures aimed at ensuring gender equality and women’s empowerment.

2) Take measures in updating the National Human Rights Action Plan aimed at strengthening the National Human Rights Institutions. 
We wish Philippines all success in its Review.

Thank you, Mr. President.
